
SCHOOL OF SCIENCES 

TEACHERS' DAY, 2021 

  

As part of Teachers' Day Celebrations, the University Student Council of the School of 

Sciences (2021–22), conducted teachers' day celebrations on September 6, 2021, Monday. Due 

to the pandemic, all the departments conducted the teachers' day celebration in online mode. A 

live-session/pre-recorded video was shared among the teachers according to the preference of 

departments. The School of Sciences followed a common pattern throughout the various 

departments. The following activities were the common celebration elements: 

• A Customized Teacher's Greeting Day Video for Each Faculty  

• A student-wise greeting for the teacher 

A customised teachers' greeting day video for each faculty member and a student-wise greeting 

for each teacher were circulated on September 5, 2021, by the respective department student 

representatives. The USC representatives from the School of Sciences also gave a personalised 

e-memento for all the teachers as a token of gift. Generally, the session was exclusive to the 

teachers. The invitations to the sessions or the link to the pre-recorded video were shared with 

the teachers through official email IDs. Considering the strength of the entire school, each 

department had its own specific activities and modes of operation. Live Session with Pre-

recorded cultural performances were followed by break-out sessions for games and activities. 

Cultural performances included music, dance, and a magic show. An award ceremony for the 

teachers concluded the program. 
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